Coffee Talk (with Linda Richman with the DSF)
Wednesday, September 17, 2014, 7:50 AM, Teachers' Lounge
DSF Facilitator: Karen Miller
Meeting Notes

15 people attended

8 people brought mugs

Intros around the table.

Dailard Summer Camp

Attendee Remarks

· More information needed before registering

· Need to advertise earlier

· Sessions not always what people expected (pre-K class had fourth graders in it)

· Significantly more expensive than summer programs at other schools

· Not enough reminders for registrants leading up to summer camp

DSF Comments (presented at meeting)
Summer camp for 2015 is still on the table and may not be offered this year. (See below in "Outside the Meeting" section about summer camp)
Spring Fling
· Easter weekend in 2014 was not a great idea

· Spring Fling 2015 is not planned near Easter at all

Things People Would Like to See

· More movie nights--maybe monthly movie nights!

· Valentine's Day Dance/Father Daughter Dance

· Arts & Crafts Fair/Holiday Fair with items made by students, maybe after one of Mr. Sullivan's holiday performances

· Art Gallery night with mounted/framed/displayed artwork by students for sale, maybe art from some of the guided art lessons

· Videographers at school shows. Parents could buy videos/DSF could share link? (fundraising vs. community service)
· Better promotion of the annual food drive

· Toy drive campaign during the holidays

· Committee formed to help Mr Sullivan stage shows (if Mr Sullivan needs one); could be older students helping

· Childcare for Dailardfest

· Probably pointless to have a Coffee Talk in the afternoon. Mornings and evenings should suffice. Likely nobody is only free in afternoons who couldn't come AM or PM.
Auction Item/Raffle Prize Ideas

· VIP seating at movie nights

· "Driftwood" painted sign with family name on it (like the Dolphins on in the teachers' lounge)

· Pair of tickets to Dailardfest

Pledge Drive

· Rebecca Smith, DSF President, explained the difference between annual fundraising goals and the pledge drive goals, and other aspects of the DSF budget
· Discussion of how to promote pledge drive to strike balance between discouraging people who cannot afford to give $260 per year and making clear to people who can pay how much money is needed and where it goes
· Suggestion that the DSF make fundraising/program funding process completely transparent
· Idea to have a fundraising thermometer for the year next to a programs spending thermometer, so people can see exactly where the money goes.
· Attendees explained common misconception that $20,000 is the year's goal, not the pledge goal.
· Suggested mini-pledge drive after the Disney tickets awarded, perhaps in December for tax-break incentives. Possible prizes for another raffle. It is a year-long event, technically.
· Reminders in weekly folders.
· Suggested DSF emphasize that Dailard is a school that doesn't sell wrapping paper or cookie dough to raise money
Jog-a-thon

· Template/script for Jog-a-thon video that kids could make to send to Interested Family Members when seeking per-lap pledges and other donations
· Jog-a-thon is a beloved event; another sports event during the year?
· DADS Triathlon, maybe less intimidating if on campus? (DSF NOTE: There's a swimming component)
Dailard Shopping Cards

· No one realizes that there are hundreds of cards to choose from

· Need to explain program/online/reloading better

· Push before the holidays to sell gift cards as gifts

· How best to market/sell to Dailard families/table sales

· Explain explain explain!

DSF Limits/Overlap Between Parent Groups

· DSF does not run the Dailard Elementary Parents page

· DADS run their own programs (Triathlon, camp out, etc)

· Student Council/Mr. Sullivan run spirit week

· Dailard administration and teachers set Open House, Back to School, minimum days, other things

Comments Made to Karen Miller by Attendees outside the Meeting, Later that Day

· Pizza Wednesday! Wasn't it great? (DSF NOTE: It was)

· Suggestion box/agenda submission form/people who can't attend but still want to share ideas

· DSF maybe doesn't run a whole summer camp program but has a one-week event adventure, full of fun and good times. This idea has not been presented to the board.
· "Frozen" themed movie night during the winter, maybe December

· Ask Principal Fitzpatrick to promote pledge drive during Friday Flag

If something seems to be missing, please email Karen Miller at info@dailard.org. 

Next Meeting: Monday, October 20, 6:00 PM, Teachers' Lounge

Next Facilitator: Karen Miller
